
 
 

Report of Membership Committee for 2021 AGM 
 
 
 
As of Thursday, September 24, 2021, there were 146 members in good standing eligible to vote 
in the annual general meeting.  There are 11 honorary members.   
 
In light of the pandemic, a membership renewal drive was not carried out in the fall of 2020 out 
of sensitivity for the financial challenges faced by some of our members. Attempts were made to 
recruit new members among the followers of our Facebook page. This was achieved by posting 
general messages on the Facebook page touting the benefits of membership and highlighting 
that the organization is run by volunteers and sustained by membership dues and the proceeds 
of events. The successful slate of events during 2020-2021 helped to recruit new members. 
 
 
Submitted by Judy Chow, Chair  
 


